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File #: LUA2025-0016 

 

DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE NON PROJECT ACTION 
 

Description of proposal: The City of Kelso Water System Plan identifies near-term   

projects for the next ten years and long-term projects over the next twenty years. The   

plan is currently in a draft form and is scheduled for consideration by the City Council in 2025.    

 

Proponent:  Kelso Community Development - Engineering      

    ATTN: Will Hoskins, PE 

   Senior Engineer  

   203 S Pacific Ave,  

   Kelso, WA 98626 

 

Lead agency: Kelso Community Development 

Location of Proposal: Citywide     
Case No:  LUA2025-0016 

 

SEPA Determination: Kelso Community Development has determined that this proposal does 

not have a probable significant adverse impact on the environment (DNS).  An environmental 

impact statement (EIS) is not required under RCW 43.21C.030 (2)(c).  This decision was made 

after review of a completed environmental checklist and other information on file with the City.  

This information is available to the public on request.   

 

This will be the only comment period for this DNS. As per WAC 197-11-340(2); this agency 

will not act on this proposal for 15 days from the date below.   The public is invited to  

comment on this DNS by submitting written comments to the City of Kelso Responsible 

Official. 

Date Issued: April 21, 2025 
Comment Deadline: May 5, 2025, 4:30 PM  

Responsible Official: Todd Johnson 

Position/title Planner, City of Kelso  

Email: tjohnson@kelso.gov  

Address: PO Box 819, Kelso WA 98626 

 


